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       March 13, 2018 

 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 

Secretary 

New York State Public Service Commission 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY 12223-1350 

Re: Tariff Filing by New York State Electric & Gas Corporation to Revise its Electric Tariff 

Schedule, P.S.C. No. 121, to Modify Existing and Offer Additional Company-Owned LED 

Street Lighting Options for Customers Served Under Service Classification No. 3. 

 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

 

New York State Electric & Gas Corporation (“NYSEG”) (the “Company”), subsidiary of 

Avangrid, Inc. (“AVANGRID"), hereby submits the enclosed tariff leaf in compliance with the 

requirements of Appendix 7-H (electronic tariff filing system) to the New York State Public Service 

Commission’s (the “Commission”) Codes, Rules and Regulations (16 NYCRR Appendix 7-H). 

 

The revised tariff leaf is to become effective April 23, 2018.   

 

NYSEG PSC No. 121 - Electric 

Leaf No. 57, Revision 18 

 

Purpose of Filing 

The Company had submitted a filing on March 6, 2018, proposing revisions to the LED 

offerings in its tariff.  The Company is filing the tariff revision to reflect the proposed delivery 

prices for the NYSEG Supply Service option, which are the same as the prices filed for the ESCO 

Supply Service option. 

 

Newspaper Publication 

The Company requests that the requirements of Section 66(12)(b) of the New York Public 

Service Law and 16 NYCRR Section 720-8.1 as to newspaper publication be waived as these 

revisions only affect municipal customers, and the Company will notify customers when contacted 

to convert their existing street lights to LEDs. Additionally, these revisions do not constitute a 

“major change” under New York Public Service Law Section 66(12)(c). 

 

Lori A. Cole 
Manager - Regulatory & Tariffs 
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Company Contacts 

If you have any questions related to this filing, please contact Sue Morien at 585.771.4741 

or me at 607.762.8710. 

 

        Respectfully Submitted, 

         
        Lori A. Cole 

  

  

  

Enclosures 
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